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Non-Action Item IV- Update on the Veterans Wall of Honor      
           

 
 

National City’s War Memorial and Veteran's Wall of Honor ensures that our military heroes will 
forever be remembered not only for their service to our Country, but for their roles in families 
and our community. For generations to come, visitors to the War Memorial will be inspired by 
their heroism and devotion to duty, and will be filled with a sense of pride in our community. 
National City’s War Memorial was dedicated in 1948 and rededicated on December 7, 2015. 

 

The Veterans Wall of Honor tile program began in 2017 with approximately 300 tiles available 
for engraving.  We’ve had great success in the program with close to 130 tiles being engraved. 
Tiles have been engraved on an annual basis before Memorial Day.  Unfortunately, the program 
is on hold while we secure a mobile engraver.  The previous vendor is not interested in 
continuing the project at this time.  I will keep the Committee informed on the status of this 
program. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


